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City Clerk January Monthly Report 

 

The month of January flew by. Continuing my daily tasks, accepting payments 

on the phone, entering payments that come through the mail, updating all our 

important paperwork and applications, working on dividing and filing 2023 

Meeting Reports and Records. Doing tasks that come along or anything that my 

supervisor has for me to do, usually busy all throughout the day. I had one 

elder sign up for the Adopt an Elder Program, so now we have two participants 

for Elders, one family adopted one elder and Aniak Student Government 

adopted the second, if there’s anyone you know that would like to sign up 

please let me know. Thank you!        

 

 

 

Morgan Simeon 
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